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Hector Soto

From: Ann Cooke <ann.c@wincofireworks.com>

Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 12:05 PM

To: Hector Soto

Subject: RE: fireworks - LS 

***   This email is from an external source, use caution before clicking on links or opening attachments.   *** 

We have decided not to open that location this year. 

Thanks, 

 

Ann Cooke 

Inventory Manager 
Winco Fireworks Int. 

 

P: 913-649-2071 Direct :913-749-1842 

WincoFireworks.com  

12521 15th Street, Grandview, MO  64030 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) 
and may contain confidential and privileged information or otherwise be protected by law. Any access, use, disclosure or 
distribution of this email message by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is unauthorized and prohibited. If you are 
not an intended recipient (or an agent acting on an intended recipient’s behalf), please contact Winco Fireworks International 
by reply e-mail and immediately destroy all copies of the original message. Virus scanning is recommended on all email 

attachments. 
 

 

  

From: Hector Soto <Hector.Soto@cityofls.net>  

Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 12:02 PM 

To: Ann Cooke <ann.c@wincofireworks.com> 

Subject: fireworks - LS  

 

Ann, 

Just a reminder that the $275 fee for the sales permit is due by 5pm today.  I see that #PRFW20221237 (Coldwater) is 

the only one from your batch that has yet to be paid. 

  

 
 

Hector Soto, AICP  | Planning Manager 
220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063 

816.969.1238 |cityofLS.net | Hector.Soto@cityofls.net 

 
 

 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: “This electronic message transmission (including any accompanying attachments) from www.cityofls.net is intended solely for the 
person or entity for its intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from disclosure. The information 
contained is intended solely for the use of the individual(s), organization(s) or entity(ies) named above. If you have received this transmission but are not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have 
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received this e-mail in error, please contact sender immediately by Reply e-mail and delete/destroy the original message and all copies.” 
 
Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might negatively affect any computer system into which it is 
received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by the sender for any loss or damage 
arising in any way in the event that such a virus or defect exists. 


